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Faye Thomas

From: Amy 
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 6:51 PM
To: COB
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Freight Indirect Source Rule

Hello, 
 
My name is Amy, I am a resident of Colton California and I am writing to urge the AQMD board members 
to vote in favor of the Railyard Indirect Source Rule. 
 
My family has lived in the Inland Empire for generations, and in that time more and more of my relatives 
young and old have become impacted with health conditions such as asthma, cancer, severe allergies, 
high blood pressure, etc. As you may be aware most cities within San Bernardino and Riverside Counties 
are within the CalEnviroScreen 90th percentile. We grew to this unhealthy status because of the increase 
of industrial business within the area. Industrial business such as warehousing, trucking, railroads, 
airports, gasplant, etc. When you mix all these cumulative impacts it creates and releases overwhelming 
particulate matter into our air that cause health issues such as the ones I have mentioned above. 
 
I am begging for you to vote yes on the railyard Indirect Source Rule so that our community, the 
communities you are elected to represent and make decisions in their best interest of to be able to find 
our way out of the 90th percentile of unhealthy air quality. 
 
Amy 
@UniteForeColton 




